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This Week
Benson’s Funfair: The Round Table have again kindly arranged free access to 

Benson’s Funfair in Burgess Hill for families of children with SEND, on Saturday 

28th September. Please see the attached poster for full details.

West Sussex Disability Register: Please see the attached flyer with details 

about the West Sussex Disability Register and the resources available from 

local libraries.

Pushchair Donations: If you have any spare/unused pushchairs or buggies that 

are still in good condition, Beachcombers would love donations of these please.

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Trailblazers Class will be hosting a Macmillan 

Coffee Morning next Friday, 27th September. They would love any donations 

of cakes for them to sell, please send these in on Thursday 26th. All students 

are invited to bring in some spending money on the day if they would like to buy 

themselves a cake.

Letters Home
All Students: Medical consent form letter. (Sent by email.)

Adventurers, Pioneers & Trailblazers: Swimming details letter. (Email.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a brave raccoon. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Zack, Trailblazers: Writing a beautiful “letter home from the trenches.”

Anthony, Balloonists: Getting on with his work in the classroom.

Summer, Mountaineers: working hard in her lessons but also willingly helping her peers to complete 

their work. 

Oscar D, Mountaineers: being innovative, thoughtful and creative, to create a zones of regulation 

board in class without even being asked.



Class News from Sailors
Sailors Class have been getting to know their new classroom and all their new friends and grown-ups 

around them. We are helping the children settle in by working out what they are interested and 

motivated by. We then set up the classroom, so they are keen to come into school each day and start 

their learning. We are so impressed with how they have started each day. Our topic this term is Big 

Wide World. We look forward to sharing all the learning in class with you on Earwig.
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